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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Javier González
To: Kaspar, Nick
Subject: Follow up / Check-in
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 2:35:22 PM

 

 

Hi Nick,

Hope you had a nice weekend. 

It would be great if we could connect.  Might you have a few minutes to catch up today?

I can be reached at (mobile). 

Thank you, 
Javier 

-- 

Javier González
Head of California Local Government Affairs and Public Policy
Telephone:
+1 (650) 495-3529
javiergonzalez@google.com

 

 




